
Aleksandra Skochilenko – Russia 

The Prosecutor of Saint Petersburg 
2/9 Pochtamtskaya Street  
Saint Petersburg  
190000  
Russian Federation

Dear Prosecutor!

I call on you to ensure the release of Aleksandra Skochilenko, who is being detained for

criticizing Russia’s war against Ukraine. Everyone has a right to freely express their

opinions, including Aleksandra. All charges against her must be dropped and she should

immediately and unconditionally be released from prison.

I also call on you to ensure that, pending her release, Aleksandra is held in conditions that

comply with international standards, and she has access to adequate healthcare as well as

the food she needs in relation to her medical condition. Aleksandra must also be protected

from harassment by detention centre employees and her cellmates.

Yours sincerely,


